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TOWN OF St. JOHN
PO BOX 298 St. JOHN, WA 99171-0298
(509)648-3905


NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING
TOWN OF ST. JOHN



The 2024 Preliminary Budget Hearing for the Town of St. John will be held on Monday, November 25, 2024 in the Town Hall at 6:30 p.m.  Copies of the proposed budget may be obtained from the Town
Clerk’s office during normal business hours from the date of the publication of this notice until November 25, 2024.  Citizens attending the hearing have the right to provide written or oral comments and ask questions concerning the entire budget.


F. Shani Hergert
Clerk-Treasurer
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